
 

 

 

 

 
November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As I am sure you are aware, having beaten Hockley Primary we are now away to George 

Carey Primary School in Barking in the next round of the Essex under 11’s Parish Cup on 

Monday 10th December.   

 

Please attend your Parent Consultation at the time already arranged. 

 

Mel will be picking the team nearer the time but we would like to take the whole squad to 

watch if they are not selected to play.  We will be travelling by mini bus leaving at 12.30 and 

returning at approximately 4.00. 

 

The children will be having early lunch (school dinners or packed lunch as usual). 

 

Please return the slip below to enable them all to participate in this exciting event.  As this 

match will be taking part during school time, they have all been made aware that 

playing/watching is dependent on continued hard work and good behaviour in class. 

 

As this match is during school time, parents are not allowed to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Football 10th Dec                 Please return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………..……………………….  Class ………... 

to attend a football match away at George Carey on 10th December and return at 4.00. 

 

 

My child will walk home    

 

My child will be collected after the match    

 

My child will be going to Busy Bears      

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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